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Important Dates to Remember 
4/13 Milestones Parent Information Zoom Meeting 

4/15  Wear Purple for Military Support 

4/22-4/27  5th Grade Milestones Testing 
4/28-4/30 4th Grade Milestones Testing 
5/3-5/5 3rd Grade Milestones Testing 
 

Spotlight on Safety 
Parents, remember that if your child or 

anyone in your household takes a 

COVID-19 test please contact the 

school, as a quarantine may be required. 

Please Email or call Debbie Wood 

(Debbie.Wood@hcbe.net) if you have any COVID-19 

related issues in your home.  This includes if anyone 

in your house currently has COVID-19 symptoms or 

has recently taken a COVID-19 test, even if 

negative.  Also, email her if your KCES student has 

been exposed to a positive person in the last 10 days.  

Please do not send your child to school if any of 

these are the case. As always, make sure your child 

has been symptom and fever free for 24 hours prior 

to sending them to school.  Please remember to send 

your children to school with their masks and water 

bottles! 

 

Car Wash 

With pollen season in full swing, the 

staff at KCES is offering our families 

a car wash opportunity that all can 

enjoy.  We are selling coupons to the 

Skweeky Kleen car wash for $10 each (the school 

gets $5 for each ticket sold).  Order forms came 

home in Wednesday folders, or you can stop by the 

office to purchase them. 

Preparing for 

the Georgia Milestones 
If you are a parent of a 3rd, 4th, 

or 5th grader, your child will be 

taking the Georgia Milestones Test in April. The 

Georgia Milestones is a comprehensive end-of-grade 

assessment. It measures how well students learned 

the material and skills outlined in the state-adopted 

content standards. Scientific Studies have proven 

that the following Test-Taking Tips will help 

students do better on standardized tests. 

Please make sure your child: 

 Gets enough sleep by going to bed early on 

nights before the test 

 Gets to school early (If students are late for 

the test they will not take that section with 

their class and will have to make-up the 

missed part later.) 

 Wears his or her glasses, if applicable 

 Wears comfortable clothing 

 Eats a good breakfast 
WE KNOW ALL OUR STUDENTS WILL DO GREAT! 
 

Milestones Parent Information Night 

We will hold an informational virtual and zoom 

meeting for the parents of 3rd, 4th, and 5th graders 

on Tuesday, April 13. A zoom link will be sent through 

Class Dojo by your child’s teachers.  Find out 

information and get your questions answered about 

this year’s Milestones test.  

Study Guides 

QR codes are linked to study guides provided by the 

Georgia Department of Education.  Scan the code for 

your child’s grade to access the appropriate study 

guide.  

 

5th grade 

 

 

4th grade 

 

 

3rd grade 

 

mailto:Debbie.Wood@hcbe.net


Kings Chapel Elementary School 

April 2020 Newsletter  
Student Spotlight 

Student of the Quarter 
Amir Whitehurst was chosen to 

represent Kings Chapel 

Elementary at the Perry 

Chamber of Commerce meeting 

as our student of the quarter.  

Amir was selected by the 

administrative staff from our 

previous Students of the Week 

for the exemplary behavior and superior 

academics he displays on a daily basis.  We are 

proud of Amir and know he will continue to do 

great things! 
 

Fire and Life Safety Essay Contest 

15 students across Georgia were named winners 

of the Fire and Life 

Safety Essay Contest 

and three of them were 

our very own students 

from Kings Chapel! 

Congratulations to the 

following students: 

Kadance Rivera ~ 1st place; 

Abagail Johnson ~ 2nd place; and  

Morgan Hardwick ~ 3rd place. 
 

International Poetry Contest 

Three second-grade students at Kings Chapel 

Elementary School won 

awards in the 2021 

Presidents’ Day Contest. 

The international 

competition was sponsored 

by the Jimmy Carter 

National Historical Park. Kings Chapel’s students 

won all three prizes in the kindergarten through 

second grade division. Congratulations to the 

following students:  

Liddie Harrell ~ Grand Prize; Daylon Woolfolk ~ 

2nd place; and Max Chandler ~ 3rd place. 

Student of the Week 

2nd grade selected Jackie 

Hartwell as their student 

of the week.  Jackie is a 

math whiz and likes to read 

Junie B. Jones books. She 

is a good student and 

always listens to her 

teacher and other adults in the building. 

Jackie’s teacher says she is always nice, 

sweet, kind to others, polite, courteous, and 

uses good manners throughout the school day. 

Jackie is the epitome of what it means to 

follow the Cougar Creed!   

Wyatt Cole is our 3rd grade 

student of the week. Wyatt 

is an outstanding student. 

He is extremely considerate 

and kind to his teacher and 

classmates.  He works hard 

at everything he does and is 

an amazing artist and 

phenomenal writer. Wyatt is diligent, kind to 

others, and thoughtful.  He is one cool Cougar 

who lives by the Cougar Creed every day!  

The 1st grade student of 

the week is Johnathan 

Stimus.  Johnathan does 

great work in all his 

academic subjects.  His 

favorite subject is math 

because he loves to solve 

problems and work with 

numbers. Johnathan’s smile says it all.  He has 

a positive attitude, displays awesome behavior 

on a daily basis, and sets a classic example of 

the Cougar Creed.  When he is not at school 

Johnathan enjoys playing baseball and gets 

very excited about his baseball games.   


